
PUBLIC HEARING OF SEPTEMBER 18, 2017 AT 4:00 P.M. FOR A GRANT WITH U.S. 

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE IN THE AMOUNT OF $100,000 FOR A NEW 

AMBULANCE FOR THE SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT  

 

The hearing was called to order by Chairman Doucette with the following Commissioners 

present:  Commissioners Pullen, Rondeau, VanLandschoot, and Doucette.  Absent – 

Commissioner Mattson. 

 

Public comment session was open. There was no public comment; thus, the public comment was 

closed.           

 

Sheriff Brock was present to discuss the U.S.D.A. grant/loan for a new ambulance.  Sheriff 

Brock explained that Treasurer Pam Johnson was instrumental in the process for this grant.  A 

new ambulance will cost upward of $217,000.  Sheriff Brock noted that because of Pam’s hard 

work, the citizens of Alger County will save $100,000.    

 

Public comment session was open. There was no public comment; thus, the public comment was 

closed.           

 

It was moved by Commissioner Rondeau seconded by Commissioner VanLandschoot to adjourn 

this public hearing.  Motion carried by the following vote:  Ayes – Commissioners Pullen, 

Rondeau, VanLandschoot, and Doucette.  Absent – Commissioner Mattson. 

 

 


